From: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 12:44 PM
To: ‘Scott Blado'

Cc: Dave Larsen

Subject: RE: BRRTS #03-04-104167 Closure Submittal
Hi Scott,

Thanks for doing this, | think providing the updated closure packet and GIS Registry info (everything, like you said below)
and submitting the information via the FTP would be most expedient. There were other concerns submitted via email
per the Closure Committee review, and | think those were addressed earlier?

Generally speaking most often firms usually wait the 30-days before submitting the 30-day notification letter to DNR, in
case there are comments from the property owner. | would recommend this, unless the property owner signs a letter

or sends an email saying he has no issues and the 30-day time period is not needed for him to comment on it.

Thanks again,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Ralph N. Smith
Phone: (608) 261-6543
Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov

From: Scott Blado [mailto:SBlado@reiengineering.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 11:51 AM

To: Smith, Ralph N - DNR

Cc: Dave Larsen

Subject: RE: BRRTS #03-04-104167 Closure Submittal

Ralph — I have completed the notification to Darrin Lulich — “owner” of the right of way property at the Four Corners
site. | have received confirmation of the delivery of the notification as well. How would you like me to present this info
to you? Just send you the updated closure packet and the added attachment? Or resubmit everything to FTP?

Thank you,

Scott Blado-

Scott Blado - Environmental Scientist



Scott |, Blado
Environmantal Scieontist
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From: Smith, Ralph N - DNR [mailto:Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 4:09 PM

To: Scott Blado <SBlado@reiengineering.com>; DNR RR NOR <DNRRRNOR@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>

Subject: RE: BRRTS #03-04-104167 Closure Submittal

Scott,

Thanks for the ftp upload of the closure submittal information. | still don’t see the 30-day notification to the ROW
Holder for Four Corners Store Road, Mr. Darin S. Lulich — see attachment? The interesting note about this site is that no
LGUs have ROW holdings for that part of Four Corners Store Road.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Ralph N. Smith

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Division of Environmental Management

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

101 S. Webster St., PO Box 7921

Madison, WI 53707-7921

Phone: (608) 261-6543

Fax: (608) 267-7646

Ralph.Smith@wisconsin.gov

From: Scott Blado [mailto:SBlado@reiengineering.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 07, 2017 10:31 AM
To: DNR RR NOR




Cc: Smith, Ralph N - DNR; Dave Larsen
Subject: BRRTS #03-04-104167 Closure Submittal

The site closure submittal for the Four Corners Tavern site has been uploaded to the ftp site for Northern Region. The
file is a zipped .pdf file named as “BRRTS #03-04-104167 Closure Submittal”. Fees were previously submitted to the

program assistant in Antigo, WI.

Thank you,

Scott Blado-

Scott Blado - Environmental Scientist

Scott |. Blado
Environmental Scientisi
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